
 
 

Confidential Request Letter 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission      May 29, 2007 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Section 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules; we, Vertex 
Standard Co., Ltd., hereby request the Commission to withhold the confidentiality as below 
documents; 
 
1. Antenna Specification 
2. Operational Description 
3. Circuit Diagram 
4. Block Diagram  
 
Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are considered as 
proprietary information in operation of equipment. The public disclosure of above documents might be 
harmful to our company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 
                                          
 
Mr. Moto Kurihara, Group Leader of Engineering Division 
Tel: 81-3-5725-6111 
Fax: 81-3-5725-6225 
E-mail: motoo.kurihara@vxstd.com 


